

ACLARACION DE www.radarmalvinas.com.ar

El siguiente documento se encuentra en el sitio

<http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk>

en donde usted puede leerlo directamente en su formato original y acceder al resto del sitio.

Copyright © 2012 National Archives UK

Se refiere a:

28ABR82 1255Z(1355GB) – Nota sobre comunicación telefónica Haig – Pym.

(PREM 19/622) (desclasificado DIC 2012)

A efectos de preservarlo como documento histórico para el caso en que el archivo original o el sitio que lo contiene no figurasen más en internet, a continuación se ha realizado una copia.



RESTRICTED

Prime Minister

MR 4/4

h-a.

Mr Fearn, SAMDFalklands: Conversation with Mr Haig

Mr Haig rang the Secretary of State at 1355 today.

Mr Haig said that there was still no word from Buenos Aires. There appeared still to be a stalemate, with the Navy in favour of action, and the Airforce and Army preferring negotiation. The only thing that the US side could do was not to look too nervous; the Junta owed them an answer, and they should be prepared to wait for it. The Secretary of State said they could only wait for a while. Mr Haig agreed. If there was still no reply by the morning of 29 April, the United States would go public. Mr Pym said that the timing was important for us, partly for Parliamentary reasons. He suggested that it might be useful for him to speak to Mr Haig again later today. In answer to a question from Mr Pym, Mr Haig confirmed that the Argentinians were in no doubt of the consequences of a negative response on their part.

Mr Pym said that he wanted to be able to reassure the Prime Minister on the issue of security arrangements in the interim period, if the Argentinians decided to accept the American draft. We would need absolute confidence that the Argentinians would not simply go back into the Islands, and this - for understandable reasons - was not covered explicitly in the draft. He knew that this point still caused the Prime Minister concern. Mr Haig said that it went without saying that the United States would be ready to make the necessary provision in the context of a favourable outcome.

J. E. Holmes

28 April 1982

for (F N Richards)

copies to:

PS
PS/Mr Onslow
PS/PUS
Mr Giffard
Mr Wright

Mr Ure
Mr Gillmore
Planning Staff
Defence Dept
Sir I Sinclair

A J Coles Esq
10 Downing St

CONFIDENTIAL

RESTRICTED